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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Sunday 6th July 
PTFA Colour Run 
 
Wednesday 9th July 
Y6 Show—5:00pm Village Hall 
Y3 Canal Trip 
Y5 to Maidenhill for The Wizard of Oz 
Y2 Countryside Skills 
 
Thursday 10th July 
Y2 Recorder Concert 9:20am 
Y3 Trip to Forest Green Rovers 
 
Friday 11th July 
Y1 Class Assembly 2.30pm—Parents Welcome 
 
Tuesday 15th July  
Sports Day—All Day 
KS1 9.30am-11.30am 
Lunch 12pm-1pm  
KS2 1pm-3pm 
 
Thursday 17th July  
Y6 Leavers Service 10am St George’s Church 
 
Friday 18th July 
Last Day of Term 

Year 6 MAD Day 
 
Every year Wycliffe host their ‘Make a Difference’ 
Day which is an inter-school Sports Day. 
 
It’s always a great day for the children as they get 
to participate in a range of different events, both 
indoor and outdoor. 
 
The morning is spent competing against other 
schools in track events and in the afternoon, the 
children played indoor sports such as squash and 
table tennis. 
 
Y6 racked up some great results, congratulations 
to: 
 
Ivy—1st in 600m 
Declan -1st in 600m  
Rosa—1st in 200m 
Declan—1st in 75m 
Elijah—1st in sack race 



Library Challenge 
 
Last week we had a very exciting assembly about 
this years Library Challenge which is all about the 
Natural Challenge. 
 
The Library Challenge is completely free and  
includes various activities for children to complete 
which will earn them stamps. 
 
The more stamps, the more rewards! 
 
Joining your local library is completely free and is 
a great way to spend a few hours in the holidays.  
 
Our local libraries have lovely areas for the  
children to sit and explore their vast catalogue of 
books.  
 
Don’t forget to bring your completed Library    
Challenge books in after the summer. 
 

Value Certificates 
 
Year Reception  
Grayson has shown the value of respect. He has 
been trying really hard to do the right thing. Keep 
it up Grayson! 
 
Year 1  
All of Year 1 for being wonderful musicians by 
showing excellent responsibility and resilience 
when performing their ukulele concert. 
 
Year 2 
Albie has shown the 3R’s of respect, resilience 
and responsibility in how well he has settled into 
school. 
 
Year 2. 
Ben has shown the value of responsibility. He is 
always the first to be ready to listen, start his 
work and he hands the books out for his table 
every morning. 
 
Year 3 
Alice has shown the value of respect by showing 
kindness to others in the class and a mature   
attitude towards her learning. 
 
Year 4 
Jack has shown the value of responsibility when 
completing his work this week. He has begun to 
write ‘Mission Possible’ using some brilliant     
ideas. 
 
Year 5 
Freyja has shown the value of responsibility by 
working hard in all subjects and showing greater 
independence. 
 

District Sports 
 
District Sports is an annual event where the    
children compete in various track and field 
events. 
 
It’s always a well attended and competitive event. 
This year there were some outstanding           
participants so the competition was fierce. 
 
All of our children behaved respectfully of each 
other and their competitors. Everyone gave their 
absolute best and we are really proud of you all.  
 
Well done. 

Student Spotlight 
 
Isaac in Y5 has made it a hat-trick of sprinting       
victories at District Sports. 
 
Having triumphed in Y3 and Y4, Isaac won the 
Y5 Sprint to make it 3 in a row. He won his heat  
comfortably and then raced well clear of his rivals 
in the final. 
 
Will he be able to complete the set and make it 4 
in a row in Y6? 


